
 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIALITY 
 
 

Allen Telecom Systems would like to request confidentiality with regard to 
the following documents in the filing for equipment approval identified by 
the FCC ID. No. BCR-RPT-MR303V-90 
 
(1) Schematic diagrams contained in electronic file identified as 

schematics.pdf. 
 
It is the opinion of Allen Telecom Systems that disclosure of this 
information would result in significant loss of revenue.  This information 
should be kept confidential for 10 years. 
 
 
 

 
 


